
  

Your property has signed a bulk agreement for Frontier® Fiber 
services. Soon you will have the opportunity to order these new 
Fiber services and enjoy an ideal experience streaming videos, 
gaming, video conferencing and more! 

What happens next? 

In the coming weeks, your Frontier team will share 
a dedicated Bulk Customer Hotline for placing 
orders for these services and any additional 
services or equipment. More details will be 
provided in a future communication.  

While awaiting your opportunity to place an order for 
the contracted services, please avoid committing to 
any extended agreements or guarantees with other 
providers, ensuring a seamless transition to Frontier. 
  
Upon receiving the new Frontier bulk services flyer 
from your property, you will need to contact the 
dedicated Bulk Customer Center to place your order. 

 

The new services will not be automatically added to 
your account.  
 
Please wait for the notification from your property 
before reaching out, as the bulk services will only be 
available after that notification is sent. 

We are delighted to offer the very latest technology 
for your home at exceptional value. Thank you for 
allowing us to serve you. 

Your Frontier Community Connections team 
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